
Page 1 of 6 

 

Newspaper Clips 
February 20, 2014 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Page 2 of 6 

 

HT Kolkata 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Page 3 of 6 

 

 

HT Chandigarh 

 

 



Page 4 of 6 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Page 5 of 6 

 

 

 

Now, IIT Connects with German Varsity  

By Express News Service - CHENNAI , Published: 20th February 2014 07:36 AM  

Management studies is all set to reach new heights as students at the doctoral level in IIT Madras (IIT-M) will 

have an opportunity to pursue their research at an international level. From the new academic year, IIT-M will 

offer a joint doctoral degree programme in collaboration with the University of Passau, Germany. The two 

institutions will jointly train doctoral researchers who will be awarded two doctoral degrees: a PhD from IITM 

and a doctorate from the University of Passau. 

Announcing the partnership, Baskar K Ramamurthi, Dean, Academic Courses, IIT-M, said that the chances of 

this programme being successful are quite high. “There will be enough productivity to result in research papers, 

and the research will provide institutional benefit as well,” said Ramamurthy. 

Students initially admitted to the PhD programme will have an opportunity to visit Germany twice for a 6 

month periods while scholars from the University of Passau will have similar stints at IIT-M. Faculty exchange 

will also be facilitated in this programme that can admit upto 15 students in the first year. 

Indian students will receive scholarships from DAAD (German Academic Exchange Service) that cover their 

travel and living expenses, including insurance. “Students can even save up on their scholarships and visit the 

rest of Europe with the money,” said Hans Zeigler, University of Passau. Incoming German students will in-

turn be supported by IIT-M. The doctoral scholars will receive a tuition waiver. 
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Wolfgang Hau, Vice President, University of Passau, and Ramamurthi signed the MoU on Wednesday. Julia 

Huthenrauch, representative of Consul General of Germany, Delhi and Franziska Lindhout, Director of DAAD 

Information Centre, were present during the signing. 

 

 

 


